Oé}(%%;a%z; Engineering

May 13, 2021 RECEIVED
Colorado Division of Mining, Reclamation and Safety MAY 13 2021
Attn: Lucas West DIVISION oF

1313 Sherman Street MINING Mﬁ%ﬁw

Denver, Colorado 80203
RE: Technical Revision for Crader Gravel Pit M-1981-114, additional information

La Plata County received DRMS’ letter dated May 10, 2021 Adequacy Review.

1. La Plata County is clarifying that the asphalt yard as well as associated structures shown in the
map of the storage yard are considered post reclamation features that will remain on site.

2. LlaPlata County will be placing a permanent structure, sand storage shed, adjacent to the
storage yard. The County will not reclaim this and consider it to be a permanent structure.

Thank you for your review.

Thank you,
r'.h\. - ._,/i'.l_ By

Leslie Jakoby

Environmental Specialist, La Plata County
970-382-6376
Leslie.Jakoby@co.laplata.co.us



